
 

November 19th, 2021 
 
 
 
PRESS RELEASE – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
Due to scheduled maintenance, Ruth Street will be closed between Darbonne Street and 
West Parish Road on Monday, November 22nd and Tuesday, November 23rd. Please 
follow all detour signage and use caution when driving in this area.  
 
 
 


